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Susan Light Featured in The American Lawyer

October 2, 2018

Financial Services partner Susan Light was profiled in The American Lawyer on her joining Katten. 
The article also appeared in the New York Law Journal. After a robust career at the Financial Industry 
Regulatory Authority (FINRA), Susan noted that she "really wanted to do something different. . . . I 
thought long and hard about it and decided I wanted another career, one that brings my experience 
and knowledge to help clients navigate regulatory issues." When asked on why she chose Katten, 
she stated, "I chose Katten because it is known for quality work in complex areas." Susan added, "I'm 
excited to work with Katten lawyers because of all their knowledge and experience," and that her 
deep experience would help the firm counsel broker-dealer clients with a variety of regulatory and 
compliance issues. ("Former FINRA Exec and Chief Counsel Susan Light Joins Katten in NY," 
October 1, 2018)
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